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California: Cal/OSHA Director Christine Baker Retires
Prepared for the Katten Safety Advisory Group

April 3, 2018

After 34 years at the California Department of Industrial Relations ("DIR"), the last eight as DIR 
Director, Christine Baker has announced her retirement.

In a statement, Baker acknowledged her most recent work on California's Refinery Process Safety 
Management ("Refinery CalPSM") Standard, stating"[w]e have overhauled worker safety regulations 
at refineries to better protect workers and people in nearby communities." Baker further emphasized 
that she is proud that DIR has "worked with employers and worker advocates to improve the health, 
safety and economic well-being of Californians."

Full access to Katten Safety Advisory Group alerts is restricted to members. For more information on 
KSAG, please click here. If you are interested in membership in KSAG, please email 
KSAG@katten.com
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